
Because of your 
generosity at our 
previous pancake 

breakfasts, 
the Imperial Rotary 

Club netted over $1100 toward the 

purchase of a Sit-to-Stand Lift for the 
Imperial Manor.  



Dear Rotarians, 

On behalf of the Residents, Staff and Board of Directors of 

Imperial Manor - Parkview Heights, we would like to extend 

our appreciation to you and all Rotarians for your generous 

donation of Sit to Stand Lift.  Your thoughtfulness and kind-

ness reflects your aspiration for the welfare and safety of all 

residents and staff at Imperial Manor - Parkview Heights. 

Words do not seem enough to let you know how truly grate-

ful we are for your time and efforts with your fundraisers. 

The lift will provide a safe transfer from bed to chair and 

chair to bed for residents without risking a fall. It will also 

help and prevent risk of back injury to our staff in transfer-

ring residents.  

Again, thank you for all your support and thinking of us. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Haider, Administrator 

Imperial Manor-Parkview Heights 
Manor Resident Bill Kunnemann and his helpers  

use the new sit-to-stand lift.  

Eric Haider, Manor 

Administrator, with 

Imperial Rotary Club 

members Lori Pankonin, 

Cheryl Bryan, Don 

Newman and Bill Bryan. 


